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Tourism Minister supports Back to School Programme in Mpumalanga Province 
 
12 February 2021 
 

Tourism Minister Mmamoloko Kubayi-Ngubane, will visit schools in the Mpumalanga Province to welcome 
and support learners as they officially begin the first term of the 2021 school year.  
 
The reopening of schools is a significant program in our calendar as a country. The Minister’s visit takes 
place as the country’s COVID-19 second wave statistics are steadily declining, and schools cautiously 
welcome learners back to institutions of learning. The visit aims to encourage learners and educators to 
adhere to COVID-19 health protocols, as part of government’s efforts to combat the pandemic. 
 
MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA ARE INVITED AS FOLLOWS: 
  
Date:  15 February 2021 
Time:   07H30 – 16H00 
Venues:  Mpumalanga Province  
 
 

TIME ITINERARY:  

07H45 – 09H00 VISIT KI THWALA SECONDARY SCHOOL 

09H45 – 11H00 VISIT OSIZWENI SECONDARY SCHOOL 

11H45 – 13H00 VISIT THOMAS NHLABATHI SECONDARY  
 
For media enquiries:  
 
Hlengiwe Nhlabathi-Mokota 

Spokesperson for the Ministry of Tourism  

Email: hnhlabathi@tourism.gov.za  

Cell: 064 754 8426 
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